
 
 

INFORMATION SHEET – MONDAY 10th JUNE 2024 
 

Duke of Edinburgh Celebration Event 
 
All young people who have taken part in the Duke of Edinburgh award this year, at any level, are 
invited to attend a celebration event after school on Wednesday 19th June at 3.45pm. 
 
Your parents/carers have been invited too. 
 
This will be an informal celebration of everyone’s achievements, and some people will get their 
certificates too. 

Mr. R Fairlie 

 

 

 



 



 



 


